
NEW VISION MINISTRIES of VICKSBURG 

115 Cypress Centre Blvd. 

alclark1323@gmail.com | (601) 618-5620 

 

Date: 03/31/2025 

Mayor George Flaggs Jr. 

Board of Aldermen 

City of Vicksburg 

1401 Walnut Street 

Subject: Request for Use of City Park Field – May 31st, 2025 

Dear Mayor Flaggs and Board of Aldermen, 

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of New Vision Ministries, I am reaching out to 

formally request permission to use the city park field on May 31st, 2025, from 9:30 AM to 2:30 

PM for our Church League Kickball Tournament, with the possibility of having the field 

rental fee waived. 

This event is designed to bring together local congregations in a fun and engaging atmosphere 

that promotes community fellowship, teamwork, and unity. We believe the city park would be 

the ideal location to host this tournament, providing a welcoming space for families, spectators, 

and participants of all ages. 

We are committed to ensuring that all event activities adhere to city guidelines, and we will take 

every necessary precaution to maintain a safe and respectful environment. If there are any 

specific requirements or procedures we need to follow, please let us know, and we will gladly 

comply. 

We sincerely appreciate your time and consideration of this request. If you need any further 

details or documentation, please feel free to contact me at (601) 618-5620 or 

alclark1323@gmail.com. We look forward to your support in making this event a success for our 

community. 

Thank you, and we hope to hear from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Rev. Adrian L. Clark 
Rev. Adrian L. Clark 

Founder/ Senior Pastor of New Vision Ministries 

 


